St. Mark's C.E. Primary

Sent: 15/06/2016 11:06:47

To prime parents of: Click here to show the recipient list Click here to show the recipient list

Message Type: Email

Subject: Arrangements for Reception Sports Day

Dear Parents,

Our EYFS Sports afternoon is on Wednesday 22nd June. Children may come to school in shorts and t-shirt of their choice. They will need to wear pumps or trainers. If they choose to wear their school pumps we can help your child change into these on the day.

If it is a sunny day please send your child with a named sun hat and apply sun tan lotion before school.

Here's hoping for a little more sun shine and a dry field!

Thank you for your support,

The Reception Staff.